
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 

Our rising 6th grade parent night will take place this Thursday, March 16 from 5:30-6:30. This 

will be an open house-style event. If you have a rising 6th grader, or know someone who does, 

please join us to meet teachers and learn more about what is offered at Jamestown Middle 

School.  

 

This week is spirit week at JMS. The daily themes are posted on our website and social media 

pages. We hope that everyone participates as we are looking forward to a fun week. 

 

Don’t forget that the online registration window is now open and closes this Sunday, March 

12th at 5 pm.  

 

The JMS spirit wear store is opening back up for a limited time and with a new design. The 

online store will be open from March 13 through March 27 and will include two designs. A QR 

code to access the store will be included in this week’s email update as well as on our website 

and social media sites. 

   

Spirit Wear Store: 

 
 

The Ragsdale football program will host a meeting for rising 9th graders interested in playing 

football. The date is Saturday, March 25th from 10-12 AM. I have attached a flier and registration 

link to this week’s email update. Register Here 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fdocs.google.com%2Fforms%2Fd%2Fe%2F1FAIpQLScgCXT3oZrDBSHu1Jx8AqP3CLiQk7LhfOtm1ajFwBKJ-73mxQ%2Fviewform%3Fusp%3Dpp_url&data=05%7C01%7Cvernont%40gcsnc.com%7C078b384d73d44bee8f3c08db217a18a5%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C638140580533778215%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3UsIINDyzHJJTS3q9oZZSJ9sB1AngDPztQNo89mQAMg%3D&reserved=0

